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Hello, my name is Rico Dancy. Number one why it's important for House Bill 109 is to protect 

our seniors and people with a disability. I have seen people with a disability and seniors get hurt. 

Those people think they won’t get caught. House Bill 109 will add protections by giving stronger 

penalties. 
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